
 

Booking Extended Provision 

 

There are two ways to book extended sessions 

here at the nursery. 

 

• If you require the same days and times each week your 

provision is booked for you per half term and a invoice 

generated each half term. This is a secure booking and 

ensures your provision is always available for you. It will 

continue each half term unless you notify us otherwise. 

You pay for this provision in full within the first two 

weeks of receiving the invoice.  

 

• If you only require odd extended provision sessions or a 

top up to your usual booking  you can call into the 

extended provision office to check availability and book 

the session you require. Payment is required on 

booking. 

All payments can be made by cash or cheque or if your 

company is registered we can accept childcare vouchers or 

via a direct bank transfer. 

Cheques are made payable to; Weston Way Nursery School. 

We are unable to take card payments at this time. 
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